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STATEMENT 
The Department of Education and Training (the Department) values your privacy and is 
committed to protecting information that schools collect. 
 
All staff including contractors, service providers and volunteers of the Department, and all 
Victorian government schools (schools), must comply with Victorian privacy law and this 
policy. 
 
POLICY 
 
To view the policy please go to: 
https://www.education.vic.gov.au/Pages/schoolsprivacypolicy.aspx 

 


